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The flowers on the main Altar have been designated by the 
Neiderer family in memory of George W. Neiderer.                       
 
 

Sat. 5:30p.m.      Patricia Conrad & Gladys Greenholt 
Sun. 7:30a.m.      The People of the Parish                
            10:00a.m.     Brian Zinn 
Mon.  7:00p.m.      William Gebhart  
Tues.  8:00a.m.      Jean and John Trimmer     
Wed. 8:30a.m.      George W. Neiderer 
Thurs.  8:00a.m.      Joe, Stella, and Bobbi Miller 
Fri.  8:00a.m.      Fr. Bernard McGinley 
Sat. 5:30p.m.      Timothy Smith 
Sun. 7:30a.m.      The People of the Parish   
            10:00a.m.     William Sneeringer 
                                                                                                                                                                                

The Readings for this weekend are: 
 First Reading: 1 Samuel 3:3b-10, 19 

                        Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 6:13c-15a, 17-20 
The Gospel: John 1:35-42 

Prophet 
Homily Series 

                                 January 17     Called 
 

                                 January 24     Compelled 
 

                                 January 31     Proven 
 

   February 7  Relevant 
 

   February 14  Effective 
 

If anyone would like a Poinsettia, please feel free to take one 

AFTER Mass. And please leave the plate there, we use them for 

our flowers for Christmas and Easter. Thank you. 
 

The Prayer Group Movement for Youth and Children (formerly 
Children’s Rosary Group) will meet Sun. Jan. 17th at 2:00p.m. at 
St. Vincent de Paul Church, 220 Third St. Hanover. Please enter 
on the ramp at the Church Courtyard. There will be Adoration 1 hour 
prior to the Rosary. Prayer books and Rosaries are provided. For 
more information call Vicky Bunty at 717-632-3245. 
 

Our Sisters of St. Joseph would like to extend their most 

sincere appreciation for all who donated to the Retirement 

Fund for the Religious! The grand total of the collection was 
$3,290.00! Thank you! 
 

 

 
 

Angel Tree of Love 2020 Wrap Up 
2020 was a year like no other; however the generosity of the Sacred 

Heart parishioners continues to be truly awe inspiring.  Thank you to 

everyone who donated or helped in any way, especially our Health 

Care Ministers who made all of the special deliveries to our 13 

elderly and shut in parishioners. We remember them with our love 

and prayers. We gave 298 pounds of toys, clothing, and household 

items to New Hope Ministries to help out the needy in our 

community. Many thanks were expressed. There is no doubt that  

your thoughtfulness brought smiles to many faces at Christmas.  

Your kindness will not soon be forgotten. Accept our most sincere 

thanks, along with a prayer that God will bless our community 

abundantly in 2021!   
 

Fr. Schlaline has asked Deacon Livelsberger to start a Building 
and Grounds Team. Preserving this historic Church and this 
property will be their mission and focus. The team will be 
formulating a comprehensive, chronological plan to address the 
current needs of the Parish property. If you have noticed any 
particular building or grounds issues here at the Basilica (that 
perhaps we are not yet aware), please send an email to Deacon 
Chris at DCLivelsberger@hbgdiocese.org or contact the Parish 
Office at 717-637-2721 to submit your name or a particular issue. 
 

The Adams Deanery Perpetual Adoration Chapel appreciates 
all who have answered the call! There is a need of additional 
adorers on: Tues. at 12noon & 6pm., Wed. at 9am., and Sat. at 
3am. You are welcome to visit. PLEASE wear a mask, sanitize, 
and practice social distancing. Contact: Gloria Murren at 717- 479-
1071 for more information. The Chapel Announcement line is 717-
632-2154 for you to call 24/7 concerning closings for bad weather, 
health issues, church functions, etc.  
 

The High School Placement Test dates at Delone Catholic are 
Feb. 13th and Feb. 27th for Algebra II, Trigonometry. Register at 
www.delonecatholic.org/admissions or contact Jen Hart 
jhart@delonecatholic.org  
 

The annual Week of Prayer for Christian Unity begins Mon. 
January 18-25th. While the pandemic situation may limit 
opportunities for ecumenical gatherings, nonetheless, all clergy, 
consecrated, and lay faithful are encouraged to pray for the unity of 
Christians and to participate in ecumenical services and initiatives 
which further the cause of Christian unity. Graymoor Ecumenical 
Institute (www.geii.org) offers resources to this end.  
 

 
Sacred Heart Day at Hoss’s Restaurant resumes Tues. Jan. 
26th. Coupons will be at the doors of the Church next weekend. 
 

A Virtual Youth Rally and Mass for Life will be held Fri. Jan 29th. 
Featured guest, Sarah Kroger is a Nashville – based Catholic 
worship leader and songwriter. The virtual door opens at 8:00a.m. 
the Rally begins at 8:30a.m., Mass is at 10:00a.m. for more  
Information and to register go to: www.youthrallyandmassforlife.org  
 

Welcome nights are scheduled for parents and students at  
Delone Catholic for Tues. Feb. 9th and Thurs. Feb. 18th. Check 
the website: www.delonecatholic.org for times. 
 

The Hanover Area Council of Churches would like to make our 
congregation aware of the Stolte Scholarship Fund. It provides a 
one-time grant of $1000.00 to an individual pursuing a career in the 
field of ministry, missions, or humanitarian service. Interested 
applicants must be residents of the greater Hanover area and 
should be a high school senior, college student or seminary student. 
He or she must complete an application form and submit a brief 
summary of his or her call into the field of ministry, missions, or 
humanitarian service and future vocational goals. The deadline for 
accepting applications is Apr. 30th. Call Kathy Bortner at 717-637-
6973 or e-mail kabortner@comcast.net for more information. 
 

Samuel learns to hear the voice of the Lord, responding, “Speak 
Lord, for your servant is listening.” Are you wondering how to 
respond to God’s call? Contact Fr. Johnathan Sawicki at 
frjsawicki@hbgdiocese.org or call 717-657-4804 ext. 282 
 

 
Virtual Open House: Know someone who is not happy with their 
child’s current school environment or looking for the right school to 
send their child off to Kindergarten or Preschool? All interested 
families are invited to attend our Virtual Open House on Sun. 
Feb. 7th. Live sessions, as well as recorded informational sessions, 
will be offered. To be included in our virtual open house, please 
contact Melissa Guy at 717-637-3135, or fill out the Inquiry form 
located on our webpagewww.stck8school.org under Admissions.  
Kindergarten students must be five (5) years of age by September 
1, 2021.  
 

The School is holding another PA Pick 3 Calendar Raffle Ticket 

fundraiser. Tickets are on sale now. Drawing dates are February 

1st--May 11th. Each ticket is $25 and has 100 chances of winning 

$50-$500 depending on the day. There is a winner every day.  

Please contact Mrs Wenger at 717-632-8715 for tickets or more 

information.  
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